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Paris, July 29th, 2022  

 
 
 
Dear colleagues,  
 

RE: ENSA call for ICNS 2025 in Europe 

 

the European Neutron Scattering Association (ENSA) hereby opens the call for the International 

Neutron Scattering Conference (ICNS) to be held in Europe throughout 2025. ICNS 2025 will be 

the 13th conference in a series of meetings held every four years since 1982 and alternating 

between Europe, the Americas and Asia-Oceania, with the most recent ICNS conferences being 

hosted by Argentina (Buenos Aires, 2022), Korea (Daejeon, 2017) and the United Kingdom 

(Edinburgh, 2013).   

 

Candidate institutions are encouraged to submit their proposals to the ENSA Board prior to  

15th January 2023. Following a presentation for all ENSA members, the successful candidate 

institution shall be announced at the European Neutron scattering conference in Garching (20-

23 March 2023).  

 

 

Yours sincerely, the ENSA Board.  

 

 

Prof. Henrik M. Rønnow Dr Lambert van Eijck  Dr Natalie Malikova 
ENSA Chair   ENSA Vice-Chair  ENSA Secretary 
henrik.ronnow@epfl.ch          L.vanEijck@tudelft.nl              natalie.malikova@sorbonne-universite.fr 


